
Social Media and Online Communities
Online communities can help students connect with each other in many positive ways. We acknowledge 
how important these connections can be for you during your college years. We advise you, however, to 
use discretion when posting personal information on the internet. Be aware that your information is not 
private and that your personal safety can be compromised by posting information about your 
whereabouts and activities. All participation in social media and online communities using Bethel 
University computing resources must be in compliance with the Bethel “Information Technology 
Responsible Use” policy. Visit  for additional information.https://iam.bethel.edu/ruptext.html

 

Policy Contact:

Office of Student Life 

studentlife@bethel.
edu
651-638-6300

https://iam.bethel.edu/ruptext.html
mailto:student-life@bethel.edu
http://bethel.edu/
http://bethel.edu/

	Social Media and Online Communities

